
Below is a short refresher on our library website:   

 

Go to My WC – Library icon to access our resources.     

 

 

MAIN LIBRARY WEB PAGE  

 

 



From the main library page here are a few important things to know: 

   

1.  Online Resources      = all of our databases that provide access to journal articles.   

 

Select ALL for an alphabetical listing or select the letter of the alphabet for the name of the 

resource /database you want to search. 

 

Looking for some video content to supplement your classes?  Try  FILMS ON DEMAND.   

 

 

2.     CATLAOGS       will let you select just the e-books or the Arthur and/or MOBIUS catalogs.   

      

MOBIUS and Interlibrary Loan will be very limited since many libraries are closing.  So, 

keep in mind you can search our extensive collection of ebooks – over 212,000 titles through 

the Arthur catalog or you can select just the e-book MOBIUS collection from the list of 

catalog choices if to browse only our e-book titles.  

 

 

 

3.     SUBJECT GUIDES       are discipline (or major) specific.   

                   

     

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

4. OPEN EDUCATIONAL RESOURCES –  

   From the SUBJECT GUIDE page, scroll down to       TOPICS      for some OER resources.  

 

 

5. ONLINE CHAT - Students can receive reference assistance through our online CHAT 

feature on the web site or by texting    573-260-5180       

           

 

You can contact us individually or use the generic Reeves.Library@westminster-mo.edu  or 

IL2GO@westminster-mo.edu email account which all library staff members can access.   

Starting the week of March 23rd,  the library will be closed to the public but we will be providing 

assistance through remote services.  See services during closure link for additional information. 

The Hazel Wing will be available 24/7 from the south HZ Wing door for any member of the 

Westminster community on campus that needs an alternative place to study.   Whenever students 

return to campus for face to face instruction the library will resume its regular evening schedule. 

Please contact me if you have additional questions or need further assistance incorporating our 

library resources into your online teaching and/or online learning.   

Thanks, 

Angela Grogan, Director of Library Services  

 

 


